
iSmile Studios is excited to be your school photographer! We'll be taking indoor photos on Picture 
Days planned for Wednesday, September 20 and Thursday, September 21 during the school day . 

• Please complete the attached order envelope and enclose your payment to place an order. Please 

complete one envelope per child. 

Online ordering is available! 
Our special pre-order pricing (same as on the order envelope) is available for parents now until your 
school's Picture Day. After Picture Day, orders and reprints done online or in-studio will be at regular 
studio pricing. Please visit www.ismilestudios.com and click on the ONLINE ORDERING button. Find 

your school and complete your order. It's that easy! 

A retake day is scheduled for October 13 for those students who miss the original picture day, or if 
you'd like your child's photo re-done. If so, please return the original photo package to us on retake 
day. 

Please call iSmile Studios directly at 518-435-1146 with any questions. 


